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1. Equipment Maintenance:  A new set of tires was placed on the Gehl 5640. Barnwell 

House of Tire road service came to Village Hall to remove and replace the old tires. The 

rear spinner pump on the Ford Sander was replaced in house due to a worn seal which 

caused a hydraulic leak. The Sander was taken off and stored for the summer months. 

The new John Deere snowblower attachment was delivered. The 2009 Ford F550 will be 

going to Ford to repair a check engine light, New York State inspection, a broken rear 

leaf spring on the passenger side and other minor repairs.   

2. Street Lighting:  Mayor Miller notified me that the street lights were out on Melbourne 

Rd. between Merrivale Rd. and Wensley Dr. We investigated the matter and found no 

power was going to the poles. I contacted Hellman Electric to determine the underground 

fault. We found a buried RPZ box on the corner of Melbourne Rd. and Wensley Dr. that 

had a blown fuse. Upon replacing the fuse, we also found a fault at the driveway apron of 

215 Melbourne Rd. We dug on both sides of the apron and Paul from Hellman ran new 

wire under the apron. 

3. Curb Repairs:  We have started repairing the cobble stone curbs on Tain Drive.  The 

stones were either broken out or sank. We are also breaking out and replacing two (2) 

handicapped ramps that are cracked.  


